October 25, 1999

Councilman Sid Tyler District 7 City of Pasadena 100 N. Garfield Ave. Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Sid:

Effective November 8, 1999, I resign my appointment to the Code Enforcement Commission so that you may appoint your choice to that Commission.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my two years as a Commissioner, feeling I have made significant contributions to not only the Commission but to Code Enforcement. Many of my suggestions have been implemented by staff and have hopefully made a positive impact on staff's overall performance.

My only interest is the betterment of Pasadena, a City I have been proud to serve. I hope to be able to make a contribution to the City during my remaining years as a property owner and resident.

Sincerely,

Ăl Cullen

385 So. Greenwood Ave. Pasadena, CA 91107-5018

(626) 796-9844

xc: Mayor Boga

District 7